
From:   
Sent: 05 December 2022 13:29 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0005 Canfield Moat, High Cross Lane West, Little Canfield, Dunmow, Essex,  
 
Objection too 
S62A/22/0005 Canfield Moat, High Cross Lane West, Little Canfield, Dunmow, Essex, . 
 
Dear sirs 
I'm not totally against the redevelopment of canfield moat but I believe this scheme is too many new 
dwellings for the existing road high cross lane west to cope with especially the hump back bridge 
over the flitch way In practice we are talking in excess of 30-40 minimum more cars in the area and 
the many many extra movements due to little practical public transport and lack of local services 
means everything is accessed by car As well as the large amount if extra delivery vehicle moments 
these properties will bring 
 
On top of this the local water supply struggles with the existing dwellings as we are on the end of the 
Dunmow supply service. Also electrical infrastructure is poor in the aera 
 
Kind regards 
Richard jackson 

 
 

 
 

 




